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Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: Thomas Fire & Cannabis on County Board of Supervisors Meeting Agenda for May 
1, 2018

 
 
From: Chris McAlexander [mailto:cjmcalex@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 9:58 PM 
To: SBC RES Webmaster <sbcwebmaster@co.santa‐barbara.ca.us> 
Subject: Re: Thomas Fire & Cannabis on County Board of Supervisors Meeting Agenda for May 1, 2018 

 
For the record, I am against bringing cannabis into my family oriented town of Carpinteria. I will do everything 
in my power to speak out against its growth in my town! We are a small community and are close knit. The 
flower grower industry is a far cry from a cannabis industry. Please consider if you would like cannabis in your 
neighborhood. I sincerely doubt you would agree to it where you live. You wouldn't want the traffic of buyers 
near your neighborhood either. Carpinteria will change and will lose in the end. It's really sad to think that you 
are making the decisions that will allow this to happen to this really special place called Carpinteria. 


